
4SARC meeting, Sep 2, 2023. 

President, Eric KI5BZO, opened meeting with prayer and pledge, and then 

member introductions. 

Secretary, Adam WW5AH, read the minutes from the August meeting. 

Treasurer, David KF5VAE, gave the report of total balance of $14,918.72 

combined between the two accounts and also, 84 dues paying members.  Report 

was accepted unanimously. 

Club Announcements: 

Several Hamfests were mentioned coming up. 

Reggie KJ5AQX recognized Buddy Cunningham N5LUC with an ARRL Elmer Award. 

Mike N5LQV talked about the efforts by Emergency Management personnel in 

the area to prepare for the April 8, 2024 eclipse and how we might get involved in 

assisting their efforts.  

President brought up the topic of the Slow Scan TV demonstration.  Discussion 

about the event followed.   

Arthur KF5VWN reported all was well with the club repeaters and systems. 

Ronnie KA5LEK reported the 220 repeater was running again at Cusseta Mt. 

President brought up the Christmas party.  December 11 was proposed and the 

Silver Star restaurant was agreed upon.   

President talked about Hams Helping Hams and there was a drawing held at the 

end of the raffle drawing. 

President mentioned officer elections coming up. 

Motion was made and meeting was adjourned. 


